
 

 

                       

 
      
  
 

 

  

 

 

 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Events coming up! 
March-23 
Mon 6th – Class 3 How Hill Meeting at 
3:10PM 
Tues 7th – Class 4 Netball at Wymondham 
College 
Weds 8th - World Book Day Quiz for Y6 at 
Wymondham High (rearranged) 
Thurs 16th  – Class 3 at Wreningham All 
Saints Church 
Fri 17th – ‘Go Green’ non-uniform day 
Mon 20th – FOWS Easter Cake Sale 
Tues 21st – FOWS Easter Event 
Weds 22nd to Fri 24th – Class 3 Residential 
to How Hill 
w/c 27th – Parents Evening Week 
Tues 28th – Years 1 & 2 Cricket Festival at 
Hethersett & Tas Valley Cricket Club 
Weds 29th – Class 3 Family Lunch 
Thurs 30th Class 3 Family Lunch  
Fri 31st – Easter Service at Wreningham 
All Saints Church  
Fri 31st – Last Day of Term 
Fri 31st – Start of FOWS Easter Trail 
April-23 
Mon 3rd to Mon 17th – Easter Break 
Tue 18th – Back to School 
 

Stars of the Week 
Class 1: Phoebe R, Henry D, Finley C 
Class 2: Isabelle, Ruby 
Class 3: Elsie, Henry T  
Class 4: Sam, Talula 
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Our Christian Values are  Stewardship  Service  Courage  Perseverance  Hope  Kindness  Forgiveness  Love  
 Friendship  Respect  Compassion  Thankfulness 

Reading record update for the 

week 20th – 26th Feb 2023: 
YR = 31% 18%  Y1 = 35% 23%   
Y2 = 33% 20%  Y3 = 37% 25%     

Y4 = 17% -  Y5 = 100% - Y6 = 100% - 

 

 

 
 

It has been a week full of wonderful events! On 
Monday we welcomed Bookbugs and Dragon Tails to 
kick-off Book Week, on Tuesday we celebrated our 
WW2 Day in Class 3.  Thursday marked World Book 
Day, plus the Years 3/4 and 5/6 girls’ football at Goals 

and today, we held a special assembly for the children to share their wooden 
spoons.  Well done to all the children!  
Thank you also for the clothing etc donations for Bag2School, we will update 
you on how much was raised in due course. 

World War 2 Day – on Tuesday, Class 3 travelled back in time to experience 

what life might have been like for evacuees during the Second World War.  The 

children were dropped off at the ‘train station’ and made a jam sandwich for 

their journey from London to Wreningham.  They then learned about ‘make do 

and mend’ and sewed pieces of fabric together.  Lastly, the children made a jam 

and carrot pudding to help them learn about rationing and digging for victory. 

The children were super enthusiastic and really got into the spirit of the day.  

They all looked fantastic in their outfits!   

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our evacuees! 

A huge well done to the 29 girls from Classes 3 and  

4 who competed in the School Games Girls Football this 

week.  Everyone worked their hardest and competed 

against schools from South Norfolk.  The teams finished runners-up in the  

 morning groups, with the  

   other year 5/6 team  

  topping their group and  

  later going on to win the  

  whole tournament.   

  Thank you to all the  

  helpers and parents who  

  watched and the children  

  who behaved impeccably. 

The School Council will be holding a ‘Go 
Green Day’ on Friday 17th March to raise 
money for the World Land Trust. Their 
target is £100 and, on the day, will be 
selling eco-friendly items after school. 
In preparation for this, please bring in any 
used, clean tins which will no longer be 
used (no sharp edges please) and leave in 
the Mary Fairman room. 

 


